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Sanskrit Scholars for Kāvya-Goṣṭhī and Śāstra-Carcā for 17th World Sanskrit Conference 

   

Scholars, who are competent in on-the-spot Sanskrit Kāvya recital and/or Śāstra-Carcā. The 

Sansthan plans to create a panel of scholars who would participate in the 17th World Sanskrit 

Conference (subject to the approval of Ministry of HRD/Competent Authority)  to be held in 

Vancouver, Canada (July 9-13, 2018). The application along with a brief CV can be sent by       

e-mail also (17thworldsanskritconference@gmail.com). The last date for the receipt of 

application/nomination is 12.03.2018.  

(Coodinator/In-charge) 

17th WSC, RSKS 
 

 

 

 

Rashtriya Sanskrit Sansthan invites application / nomination from/for Sanskrit 


